
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At Cressex Lodge, we have high aspirations and ambitions for our pupils and we 
believe that no child should be left behind. We strongly believe that it is not about 
where you come from but your passion and thirst for knowledge, and your 
dedication and commitment to learning that make the difference between 
success and failure, and we are determined to ensure that our children are given 
every chance to realise their full potential. Pupil premium is a vital resource for the 
school budget and this policy outlines how we will ensure it is spent to maximum 
effect. 

• Pupil Premium will be clearly identifiable within the budget. 
• The Head teacher, in consultation with senior staff, will decide how the 

Pupil Premium is spent for the benefit of entitled pupils. 
• The school will assess what additional provision should be made for the 

individual pupils. The school will be accountable for how it has used the 
additional funding to support the achievement of those pupils covered 
by the Pupil Premium and the Head teacher will report to the governing 
body and parents on how effective the intervention has been in 
achieving its aims. 

• We will ensure that parents, carers and others are made fully aware of 
the attainment of pupils covered by the Premium. 

• We will seek to further develop strategies and interventions which can 
improve the progress and attainment of these pupils. 

• We will track the impact of the strategies put into place through the 
funding to ensure that we can show the value that has been added to 
the education of the entitled children. 

• We will monitor evaluate and review the success of the impact of the 
pupil premium funding. 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Objectives 
 

• The Pupil Premium will be used to provide additional educational 
support to improve the progress and to raise the standard of 
achievement for these pupils. 

• The funding will be used to narrow and close the gap between the 
achievement of these pupils and their peers. 

• As far as its powers allow the school will use the additional funding to 
address any underlying inequalities between children eligible for Pupils 
Premium and others. 

• We will ensure that the additional funding reaches the pupils who need 
it most and that it makes a significant impact on their education and 
lives. 

 
Outcomes 
 
This policy will play an important part in the educational development of the 
individual pupils who are entitled to the Pupil Premium. 
 
We will ensure that these pupils are treated equally and as favourably as others 
and that the additional funding is used well to address the challenges they face. 
The school will use the additional funding to promote the achievement and 
progress of all entitled pupils, paying particular regard to the effectiveness of 
quality first teaching for all vulnerable groups, including pupil premium. 
 
 


